
Department of 
Veterans Affairs

Memorandum
Date: November 7, 2013

From: VHA PRA Compliance Liaison (10B4)

Subject: Non Substantive Change for OMB Control # 2900-0795-

To: VA Desk Officer, Office of Management & Budget (OMB)

Cc: VA Clearance Officer, Crystal Rennie (OI&T- 005R1B)

1.  See the following new, updated, and additional information for OMB Control # 2900-
0795:

a.  Updates:  In accordance with OMB guidance.  

1. Supporting Statement A, #16 revised to reflect the information for government use 
only. 

2.  Supporting Statement B OMB Clearance number was added to the title bar 
/header

b.  Supplementary Documents:  Pre-notification letter and VAWH Interviewer FAQ’s.

c.  New Information:  Profile sheet, FAQ, and Public Law 111-163.


